
Dear Parent/Guardian,

My name is Ms. Stephanie Smith, and I am happy to be 

working as your child’s speech-language pathologist (SLP) this 

year. As we step into new territory with Distance Learning, we 

are all in this together. Many parents I have met this year and 

many I have not, so I wanted to provide some basic information 

about me.

I have been working in Richmond County for 

3 years and during this time, I have been the 

SLP at many schools. The schools I serve for the 

2019-2020 school year are Wheeless Road 

Elementary, Terrace Manor Elementary, and 

Reaching Potential Through Manufacturing (RPM). 

I enjoy working with all of my students to 

enhance their communication skills through many 

different structured activities which can 

include games and hands on tasks to keep things 

interesting. When I am not providing speech to 

my students, I enjoy spending time with my 

family including my puppy Achilles, traveling, 

reading, and cooking.

As we face difficult times and adversity during this 

period of Social Distancing, I want to ensure you all that you 

are not alone. Your student’s progress is still very 

important. I am happy to answer any questions you might have –

feel free to email, call, or text at any time! 

Sincerely,

Stephanie M. Smith M.A, CCC-SLP
SmithSt2@boe.Richmond.k12.ga.us

(762) 233 7480


